
Highways Report June PC 

Gateways 

The installation was not undertaken at the end of May as the supporting posts were not 

delivered to SCC Contractor. Highways advise these are likely to be available this week & 

early revised fitting date will follow. 

Headley Common Road Junction with Pebblehill 

Headley PC have made representations to Highways about problems with potential 

accidents with the revised scheme. SCC have responded & confirmed an independent review 

of safety is to be made but they consider it improves road safety at this location. Betchworth 

PC have not received any complaints. Road signage direction indicators have been improved 

with permanent fitting. 

Consultation with SCC Senior Highways Engineer on issues relating to Pebblehill & The Street 

On 31st May Clerk & Cllr Randall accompanied the Engineer to both locations to review 

matters & produce an action plan. 

Pebblehill- Summary 

A25 pedestrian crossing to road island to be provided with warning signs on lampposts. 

The footpaths are badly overgrown & need early clearance . Increased width also discussed 

for mobility scooter & school traffic pedestrian use. 

Cost to be obtained for placing bollard markers opposite Station Road Industrial Units to 

deter delivery vehicles damaging verge. 

Road crossing at end of North Downs walkway to have warning signs. 

Drainage matters to road discussed on site. 

The Street - Summary 

Following preparation of PC safety document , contents reviewed on site . All faded road 

markings to be renewed as maintenance request. 

Request made for additional speed repeater boards. 

VAS sign to be considered for approach to School before bend from Church end & better 

permanent school warning board . 

Failed wall adjacent to Betchworth Bridge to be repaired . Warning sign before bridge to be 

cleared of growth as currently not visible. Clerk to raise as urgent attention. Slippery road 

surface highlighted. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


